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This referral was made by Public Works with endorsement by Ald. Helgestad.  Upon the completion of the W.
Main Street construction project, an issue was discovered with parking on Gaspar Street right near the W.
Main intersection.  Prior to construction, the last vehicle on the east side of Gaspar, just before W. Main, was
able to park.  In the new condition, a parked car at this location sticks out and blocks the lane for northbound
Gaspar Street cars staging at the intersection causing an unsafe condition.  Staff recommends approval of this
item.
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